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Ms. Melissa Madigan, PharmD, JD 
National Association of Boards of 
Pharmacy 
700 Busse Highway 
Park Ridge, IL 60068 

Dear Ms. Madigan: 

The Board reviewed your memorandum at its March 26,2003 meeting. 

The Board supports your comments and feels that Ephedrin should be removed from the 
market so that it is not available without a prescription. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

s &b 
ebora C. Whipple 

Executive Director 

DC W/mw 

cc: Food and Drug Administration 


